
 
 
 

 

The staff and students of Hoover Middle School invite you to our: 
 

Where Everybody Belongs (WEB)  
5th Grade Orientation 
8:00 am - 12:00 pm 
August 30th, 2018 

 
The purpose of this orientation is to make your transition from 

elementary school to middle school a positive one:   
Learn your way around our school, play games, and make new friends!  

 
Seventh grade students will be serving as 

leaders and mentors to YOU, our fifth grade students. 
 

Be sure to wear comfortable clothing and don’t bring anything but 
yourself this day!!! 

 

When you arrive to Hoover Middle in the morning,  
school staff will be available  

at door 20 and 11 to greet and direct you where to go for our program. 
 

Looking forward to your active participation! 
 

 


